Message From Betsy Walton regarding DACOF Pins:

Hello everyone!

The 2017 DACOF is getting closer! We have 23 days until the opening ceremonies!!

I have taken over the pin job from Mary Ann Sanford. She is the only person that I have know to take care of the design of the pin & preparing the baggies full of these treasured pins for every team. I have been coming to DACOF since 2009. I want to thank Mary Ann for taking on this job for so long and for doing such a fabulous job!!

It's now my turn so say "I need a pin count for every club or group. Please remember to include your helpers and workers."

Please send your counts to me at betsywalton1@gmail.com
preferably by this weekend. I will post the counts that I have received next Monday.

Thanks,
Betsy Walton
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DACOF General Board member, Run-thru Organizer & now, pin person!!!
